
 Submission 
No 322 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO 'ENERGY FROM WASTE' TECHNOLOGY 
 
 
Name: Mr Joseph Granic 

Date received: 28 May 2017 

 
 



 

My family and I are opposed to the building of any energy to waste facility in my backyard.. The fact 
that this proposal is even being considered is testament to how profit is being put before people. It 
is our responsibility to make the world a better place before we hand it to our children and our 
responsibility to look after our children until they are old enough and informed enough to do this for 
themselves.  
     I would be an irresponsible parent if I was to let this proposal go ahead without apposing it. It is 
time to wake up and to start to realise that the greater good of the community is what is important. 
People come first. 


